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Date 18 June 2004 

 
Mr Peter Martin 
Treasurer Metropolitan Police Authority 
10 Dean Farrer Street 
LONDON 
SW1H 0NY 
 

Dear Mr Martin 

Review of Risk Management within the MPS 

As part of the 2003-04 external audit of the Met Police it was agreed that an audit of the 
arrangements for Risk Management would be undertaken, to ensure the organisation has an 
appropriate approach to risk. 

Enclosed is the final report for this piece of work which outlines the progress the MPS has 
made in addressing and implementing a robust approach to risk management.  This report has 
been discussed and agreed with Nick Chown, Director of Risk Management, further we have 
agreed to revisit this area in twelve months to assess the effectiveness of this new approach to 
risk management across the MPS. 

I would, of course, be delighted to meet you and discuss this is that would be useful. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Gordon Ball 

 

cc: DAC Richard Bryan, Head of Strategic Planning and Performance MPS 

Nick Chown, Director of Risk Management MPS 


